
 
MUPY organized an orientation meeting for MUPY exchange students attending the
internship program 

May 28, 2015       
 
On May 28, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, and faculty
members warmly organized the official orientation for the 3rd batch of MUPY exchange students who
participate the exchange program to visit ASEAN countries such as Vietnam, Malaysia, Indonesia, and
Philippines in June and July 2015. The exchange program, which was organized by Division of Public
and International Relations, aimed to enhance MUPY students to learn about the pharmacy curriculum
and pharmaceutical systems as well as professional practice abroad. All students were the 3rd batch
of MUPY undergraduate students who went abroad for a student exchange program related to
professional pharmacy education and experience in international countries and some of them were
granted the Mahidol University Scholarships for Undergraduate Student Exchange Program 2015. In this
occasion, Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew gladly congratulated and gave best wishes to all students.
The student exchange program aimed to provide global knowledge and practice in pharmacy issues as
well as cultural experiences in ASEAN countries. This program would help increasing MUPY students’
capacity as well as enhancing MUPY international visibility.	

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1583


